
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It began with prayer…  
 

From Devon to Uganda, hear stories of faith in action and pray for 
Africa’s future 

 
 

Dear 

 

This year we are celebrating Send a Cow’s 30th anniversary and two million lives that 

have been transformed through our work. We would love you to join us in Exeter to pray 

for the future of our work in rural Africa. 

 

We are hosting two prayer gatherings on: 

 

Tuesday 20th November 

2.00pm - 4.00pm, repeated at 6.00pm - 8.00pm  

St Stephen’s Church, High St, Exeter, EX4 3LW. 

 

Prayer is central to Send a Cow’s history and continues to shape the charity today. For 

our founding farmers prayer was the first step they took before making a decision to 

work in Africa. Today we would like to reach out to our supporters in Devon to pray for 

our work and what the future holds for Send a Cow. 

 

We will hear from two extraordinary women farmers, separated by miles but joined 

together by faith. Rhoma Alford, one of the Devon farmers who had the idea of sending 

cows to Africa will be in conversation with Kasalina Kibuuka, a mother and business 

woman from rural Uganda who was one of the first farmers that Send a Cow supported 

30 years ago. 

 

Join us to pray for rural Africa and hear about how God has spoken into the lives of 

these women and the work of Send a Cow. We will have prayer stations for individual  

 



reflective prayer, as well as an opportunity to pray together. There will be refreshments 

provided and an opportunity to speak with members of staff to find out more about our 

work. 

 

We would love you to be part of the next 30 years of Send a Cow’s journey by praying 

for our work and all those we work with in Africa. 

  

If you can come please do let us know by 9th November. If you are unable to come 

please let us know if you would like to receive regular prayer updates and information 

on future Send a Cow prayer events. 

 

We have attached a poster for you to share with your church. Please do encourage 

others to come. 

 

 

May God bless you in your ministry, 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Stuart 

CEO, Send a Cow 


